
 
 
 
 
 

Executed Letter 

 

March 15, 2021 
 
Mr. Pedro L. Espinosa 
Branch Manager 
ThyssenKrupp Elevator Corporation 
Calle 4 Edifico 6 los Pinos, Zona Industrial Palmas Catano 
Cantano, PR 00962-0000 
 
 
RE: S015BIRC19 (TEC) Elevator Maintenance for the Bureau of Internal 

Revenue located at the Leroy Quinn Finance Building in the St. Croix District 
during the period of March 1, 2021 through February 28, 2022. 

 
Dear Mr. Espinosa: 
 
Transmitted herewith is the attached fully executed Renewal Supply Contract (Supply 
Contract) to provide Elevator Maintenance for the Bureau of Internal Revenue at the 
Leroy Quinn Building in the St. Croix District during the period of March 1, 2021 
through February 28, 2022. ThyssenKrupp Elevator Corporation will perform under 
this Contract in accordance with Addendum I (Scope of Work), Addendum II (General 
Provisions), and Addendum III (Termination of Contracts). ThyssenKrupp Elevator 
Corporation fails to comply with the terms of the enclosed Contract, the Government of 
the Virgin Islands will exercise all rights and remedies available to it in law and equity. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Dynell R. Williams 
Deputy Commissioner of Procurement 
 
DRW/ajl 
 
xc: Government of the Virgin Islands   
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